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Gutten Tag fellow Turners,  
 
 
We have another full month planed down at the hall this July. 
 
To start things off, July 1st is the tailgate party at the hall / parking lot. 
We will be listening to a live concert from Gretchen Wilson and The 
Charlie Daniels Band followed by a firework show. There will be drink 
specials all night along with specials on hamburgers and hotdogs. The 
hall will open at a later time this day at 2pm and will remain open until 
the festivities are over. 
 
July 13th will be our annual Luau. We will have tropical drink specials 
with a Hawaiian dinner.  Dinner will be served from 4-8p.m. Dinner will 
be pineapple pork with sides for $12.00. Come on down for this event 
and you will be guaranteed to get lei-ed. 
 
On July 31st, Elgin Turners will be hosting the annual civics dinner (EUCA).  
Dinner includes: Strip steak, grilled to your liking, vegetables, potato and 
include two free drinks per $15.00 ticket. To purchase tickets please buy 
them from the club bar or see either Carrie Mellon or myself.  If you plan 
on attending, you must have your tickets purchased by July 14th.  
 
We also have raffle ticket on sale down at the bar with the drawing to 
take place the night of the steak dinner. There are various cash prizes 
and tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.  
 
The Civics Dinner is a big event for the Elgin Turners and I am sure all the 
members agree we want to make a good impression on those attending. 
There will be city officials in attendance along with representatives from 
the various clubs in and around Elgin  
 
 

  

That being said… 
 
We want our building to look as nice as possible. The Garden committee 
has been doing a fantastic job getting our front yard back into shape, but 
there is still more work to be done out there along with cleaning and 
repainting that needs to be done inside the building. Carrie Mellon will 
be organizing a club clean up on July 29th, but I encourage all the 
members to come down anytime they have a little free time to see what 
they can do to help prepare for this event, any and all help will be 
greatly appreciated.  
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or suggestions feel free to contact 
me directly. 
 
 
Gut Heil,  
Randy W. Ruhl 
Acting President Elgin Turners  
Ruhl72@sbcglobal.net  
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